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Bid Award Recommendation - P-19-20 
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Interior Renovation / ADA Upgrades at Water Treatment Plant 

On August 31 , 2020 bids were opened for the above referenced project. The lowest 
bidder RETCOM Construction , LLC. was disqualified as non-responsive for not 
providing information that was required in the solicitation. 

After review by the Architect of record , it is his and my recommendation that the 2nd 
lowest responsive, responsible bidder, Regional Construction Services, LLC, be 
awarded this project in the amount of $215,819.15 

The references supplied by Regional Construction Services, LLC have been checked 
and produced exemplary results. Regional Construction Services is a Pompano Beach 
general contractor and has performed renovation work with the City in the past and 
completed all work on time and within budget. 

The signed Bid Award Recommendation form is attached . Please prepare an agenda 
package to be presented to City Commission for approval at the next available meeting. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 954-270-2492. 
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